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TO: ALL BRANCH SECRETARIES 

 

 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

CWU Rule Book 

 

Attached is a copy of the Rule Book 2018 which incorporates the changes that were carried at 

this year’s rule session at General Conference.   For information the only change to the Rule 

Book was Rule 14 in its entirety. 

 

The new Rule Book is on the website and you can find by using the following link: 

 

https://www.cwu.org/about-the-cwu/union-matters/rulebook/ 

 

Any queries regarding this LTB please contact Angela Niven on 020 8971 7256 or by e-mail to 

aniven@cwu.org 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Dave Ward 

General Secretary 
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